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17th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Story Start & Homework Club   

 
As mentioned in the latest newsletter, we will be starting Story Start and Homework Clubs 
next week.  We conducted a survey to get an idea of how many people are interested in the 
clubs and which days they would like their children to attend. 
 
Initially, we will be offering the clubs on the days that we received most interest for.  
Therefore, Story Start will run on Wednesdays and Fridays and Homework club on 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. 
 
Story Start will start at 8.00am.  Children will have a story read to them and will be provided 
with a snack.  Homework club will start at the end of the child’s school day and will run until 
4:30pm.  It will provide children with support in completing their homework and the children 
will be given a snack.  Please notify the office if your child has any dietary requirements we 
are not aware of. 
 
Please drop children off at the office for Story Start and pick-up at the office from Homework 
Club. 
 
Each session of Story Start will cost £4 per child and each session of Homework club will 
cost £7.50 per child. 
 
Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis and need to be booked via 
SchoolMoney at least 48 hours in advance.  For example, to book a child in for a 
Wednesday, you will need to book them in on the Monday.  You are able to book further in 
advance but please let us know if your child is not going to attend so the place can be given 
to another pupil.  Remember there are only eight spaces in each club and children will be 
mixing with other ‘bubbles’ but will remain socially distanced throughout. 
 
Pupil premium children are entitled to two sessions each week – 1 session of Story Start and 
1 session of Homework Club.  These sessions cannot be booked via SchoolMoney and will 
need to be booked via the school office.  Please book 48 hours in advance. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Phillips 
Headteacher 
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